
nErDcampCT 2024 is coming on

Saturday, March 2, 2024
We will be hosting an in-person event for lovers of literacy at

Sedgwick Middle School, 128 Sedgwick Road, West Hartford, CT.

Join educators, librarians, authors and illustrators from Connecticut
and beyond for an amazing day of learning together. (You don’t have
to be a CASL member to join in the fun!) Bring your ideas, thoughts &

questions as we create the schedule for the day in the morning
following the Edcamp model.

Over 30 authors & illustrators will participate in sessions and be
signing books! Bring books for our book swap and get ready for your
TBR (to be read) list to grow! Books will be available for purchase.

REGISTER & find more information at nerdcampct.org

Visit nErDcampCT.org to keep up with the latest news and announcements.
Email nerdcampct@gmail.com

Follow us @nerdcampct on Twitter/X
@nerdcamp_ct on Instagram

and @CTSchoolLibrarians on Facebook

https://casl.wildapricot.org/event-5555964
mailto:nerdcampct@gmail.com

